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The Bishop of Crediton, Sarah Mullally, has today responded to, at the request of the survivor, the findings and recommendations of a report -

the Elliott Review - into alleged sexual abuse committed by senior figures in the Church of England.

"l was horrified to hear and read of the abuse suffered by the survivor in this case. It has clearly devastated his life. | apologise profusely for the
failings of the Church towards him, and for the horrific abuse he suffered. It has taken him years of heartache and distress to get his story heard
and believed by those in authority and it is clear he has been failed in many ways over a long period of time. We should have been swifter to

listen, to believe and to act. This report is deeply uncomfortable for the Church of England.

"l know we have made some progress but we still have so much to learn and to do, and we need to do it quickly. | cannot imagine what it costs
survivors to come forward, and we owe it to them to act swiftly and compassionately. | am humbled by the fact the survivor in this case has

persisted and is still willing to give his time to try and ensure we learn these lessons.

"This report has published a series of important recommendations. The Archbishop of Canterbury has seen these recommendations and will

ensure they are implemented as quickly as possible.

"How we respond to those who have survived abuse in any form, whether as a child or an adult, is a measure of our humanity, compassion and

of the Church's mission in the world."

Read the background and full recommendations to the Elliott Review.
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